NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
OF
THE CITY COUNCIL, CITY OF PAGE

‘Notice is hereby given to the general public that the City Council, City

of Page, will hold a Public Hearing open to the public on the 9" day of
April 2025, during the regularly scheduled City Council Meeting
starting at 5:30 p.m.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public comment
regarding:

» LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION FROM LAST MILE
TRANSPORTATION

The Public Hearing will be held at the following location:
COUNCIL CHAMBERS
PAGE CITY HALL
697 VISTA AVENUE
PAGE, AZ 86040

Information concerning the public hearing may be obtained by calling
(928) 645-4205.

Dated this 10™ day of March 2025

C==>

City Clerk




